
Lisa Schneider       lschneider@fountainpd.com  
Public Information Officer                                                                                                             Cell: (719) 229-2970  
   
  
   

                          MEDIA RELEASE    
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PASSING OF OFFICER JULIAN BECERRA 

February 11, 2023    [FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE]   Release #0223-004 

 

It is with extreme sadness that we at the Fountain Police Department notify the public that K-9 Officer 

Julian Becerra has succumbed to the injuries he suffered during an on-duty incident that occurred on 

February 2, 2023. We appreciate the public’s outpouring of support over the past week for Officer 

Becerra, his family and the Fountain Police Department.  

This is an evolving process, and the family is requesting privacy while they navigate the difficult task of 

planning for Julian’s final rest. The family has elected to not make any public statements at this time.  

If there are any further updates, they will be provided by the Fountain Police Department Public 

Information Officer.  

We appreciate your understanding and respect of our wishes and the wishes of the Becerra family. 

Officer Julian Becerra - End of Watch: Saturday, February 11, 2023, at 7:14 PM. 
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